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Mr Paul Ogden
Standish Voice

24th January 2016
Dear Paul
Standish Car Parking Provision
We wholeheartedly support the work being undertaken by Standish Voice to highlight the current problems with parking provision in the centre of Standish, and the anticipated worsening of conditions once the new houses are built.

Forum members have individually signed the petition calling for additional car parking space and we would like to put on record the support for your campaign from the Forum as a community organisation.
Wigan Council must take on board the results of your car parking survey and the concerns raised from it. Car parking, along with traffic congestion are problems already causing misery for the people of Standish, problems which are likely to be exacerbated by the building of over 1,000 new homes.

Action is needed sooner rather than later before we lose key sites in the centre of the village to yet more development!

Yours sincerely

Mr N R Whittingham

Vice Chairman

Standish Community Forum

